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Heal Humboldt’s public health plan by serving on Partnership 

Board 
 

The Humboldt County Board of Supervisors is seeking nominations to appoint a 

representative to the Partnership HealthPlan of California Board of Commissioners. 

Partnership is the Medicaid-managed care health plan for Humboldt County’s Medi-

Cal patients. It is a County Organized Health System serving 14 counties, governed by 

a 33-Member Board of Commissioners. The Board is seeking nominations to fill one 

seat to represent Humboldt County. 

 

Commission members are appointed by the Humboldt County Board of Supervisors 

to serve 4-year terms.  The Board of Commissioners meets bi-monthly on the 4th 

Wednesday of every even month from 10 am to 2 pm, with the exception of the 

December meeting which will be held on the 1st Wednesday of the month.  The first 

meeting of the appointees’ term will be Aug. 28, 2019.  

 

Commissioners are asked to participate on two sub-committees of the commission 

which meet with varying frequency, and in an annual full-day strategic planning 

retreat on the last Wednesday in February. Meetings may be attended in-person or 

via video conferencing from the Eureka Partnership office. Commissioners serve 

without compensation, but may receive a stipend and travel allowance from the 

health plan.   

 

If you are interested in being considered for appointment to the Commission, please 

visit our website or contact the Clerk of the Board to request an application form. 

Applications will be due by July 9. The Director of Health & Human Services will 

receive and evaluate nominations and make recommendations to the Board of 

Supervisors (per Humboldt County Ordinance 2501).  Appointments will be made by the 

County Board of Supervisors in July. 

 

 

 

Residents of Humboldt County that are interested in learning more about eligibility 

requirements and/or receiving an application for appointment may contact the 

Clerk of the Board of Supervisors at 476-2390.   

 

https://humboldtgov.org/DocumentCenter/View/61307/Application-to-serve-on-Partnership-HealthPlan-Board-of-Commissioners

